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Gateway to host welcome 

night to assist new students 
 

Gateway Technical College will host a new student welcome night to 

provide tips and direction to help new students begin their college journey 

successfully. 

At the welcome nights, new students will discover how to connect with key 

resources to make their educational journey a success. They will be able to tour 

the campus, discover student support services such as tutoring and job 

placement, find out about student activity groups and discover how to access the 

different online student resources such as Blackboard, WebAdvisor and student 

e-mail. 

All welcome night events will be held 5:45 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

• August 28: Kenosha Campus, 3520 30th Ave., Madrigrano 

Auditorium located in the Conference Center 

• August 29: Elkhorn Campus, 400 County Road H, Room 

112 

• August 30: Racine Campus, 1001 S. Main St., in the Great 

Lakes Room located in the Racine Building 



Students can reserve their spot today at www.gtc.edu/welcomenight. For 

further information, call (262) 767-5410 or (262) 741-8452. 

Fall classes begin Sept. 6. To sign up for classes or more information, go 

to www.gtc.edu. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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